
A N N O U N C E M E N T S – July 26 

 

We welcome members of St. Andrew’s Church as they join us for worship for this last Sunday 

of July, as their minister has vacation time.  They have decided not to open for August.   

This is our last service until September 6.  Office will re-open September 1. 

 

Happy 80+ August birthday to:  

  Dorothy Holmes – August 6 

 June Smith – August 6 

 Frances Kennedy – August 9 

 Vi Hatt – August 10 

 

Thank you to Janice Alcorn for her gift of music this morning. 

 

We have received a donation from Phoebe Fraser in memory of Ethel Porter. 

 

Volunteers needed:  At our annual meeting, it was agreed that we would work with the refugee 

group, Warm Hearts to help bring an Iraqui Christian family to the area.  We need people to 

help them find housing, orientate them to the community, drive them for appointments, and just 

generally help them integrate into the community.  If you are interested in helping in any way, 

please contact the office.  Next planning meeting is July 29 at 1st Church in Stellarton, at 7:30 

pm. 

 

THANK YOU to: Keith – for running the projector for this month 

   Lloyd – for finding soloists for the month 

   Agnes – (Andrew’s mom) – for video-taping the services 

    

     


